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17th April 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

In addition to my email of 15th March, please find the suggested kit list for our residential 
attached.    The list contains some 'desirable' items.   I must stress that these are only a 
suggestion and not needed.   If your child already has one of the items, they are welcome to 
bring it.   Please do not buy one just for the residential, they're really aren't needed. 

Your child will also need a packed lunch for the first day. Please bring this in a disposable 
bag also please include their water bottle.  

The children in Squirrel's Class will be taking part in the following activities during the day: 

1. Wilderness Skills 
2. Bryn-y-Moel Rock Climbing 
3. Photo Orienteering 
4. Canoeing 

The children in Badger's Class will be taking part in the following activities during the day: 

1. Kayaking 
2. Wilderness Skills - the next level! 
3. Map Orienteering 
4. Barmouth Slabs Rock Climbing 

Evening activities for all: 

Wednesday night - Range of activities on the beach such as building a giant marble run in the 
sand (the children will not be swimming in the sea). 

Thursday night - campfire 

Mrs Marsden will be sending out a 'Form C' home with the children today and will need to 
complete and return this by Friday 21st April.    
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All medication must be either brought into the office or handed to staff in a clear bag labelled 
with your child's full name with a completed Medical form. Do not put any medication in your 
child’s bag. 

To assist staff we ask that you request the medical form and complete them before 
departure day. 

All prescribed medicine needs to come in its original packaging including medication which 
has been purchased over the counter or been prescribed by a doctor.   We will not be able to 
administer any medication unless it is in its original packaging or without the medicine 
form.   You will be able to collect any spare medication from Mrs Marsden when you pick you 
collect your child.  

The following staff will be accompanying the children: Myself, Mrs Wright, Miss Turrell, Mrs 
Morris, Mrs Knight and Mrs Marsden. 

I'm sure we're going to have an amazing time making memories which will last for years.  Any 
questions, please do not hesitate to speak to me. 

Kind regards, 

 

 
 
Kate Appleby 
Principal of Warmingham CE Primary 
Proud member of the Rural Church Schools Academy Trust 

 


